
 
Thank you for your interest in Franklin High School! 

 

To enroll a student, please follow the link HERE  
 

Once all of the forms are complete and the documents received, you will be 

contacted by Sheila Dygert or Jill Register, from Franklin High School, with further 

enrollment information and guidance. 
 

Due to the COVID19 pandemic we are asking that all documentation be sent in 

via email or by snapshot via smartphone.  In person drop-off is not being offered 

at this time.  If you need assistance, please contact Sheila Dygert at 

sdygert@pps.net or Jill Register at jregister@pps.net.  
 

We look forward to working with you and having you as part of the Franklin 

Community! 
 

Thank you, 
 
Jill Register 

VP Secretary 

Franklin High School 
503-916-5140 ext 84347 

jregister@pps.net 

 

 pañol: 503-916-3582 

 中文：503-916-3585 

 Tiếng Việt: 503-916-3584 

 Soomaali: 503-916-3586 

 Русский: 503-916-3583 
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